
Division Advisory No. 005, s. 2025 
April 28, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,     
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001      

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsaragani.com)  

PARTICIPATION TO THE 4-DAY REGION-WIDE SUMMIT, TRAINING 
OF TRAINERS AND CO-DESIGNING ACTIVITY  

In reference to Regional Advisory No. 028, s. 2025 entitled 4-day Region-
wide Summit, Training of Trainers and Co-Designing Activity on April 26-30, 
2025 at Microtel by Wyndham, General Santos City, the following are the 
identified participants in this activity: 

Name of Participant Position 
Analiza A. Domingo EPS in-charge in Filipino 
Grace Dinopol School Head/CUC Implementer (On behalf of 

CID Chief Donna S. Panes, who is on official 
business.) 

Vic Salinas School Head/CUC Implementer (On behalf of 
CID Chief Donna S. Panes, who is on official 
business.) 

All other provision stipulated on the abovementioned advisory are still 
enforced.  

For inquiries, contact: 

John Jerson P. Constantino 
Education Program Supervisor 
Instructional Management Section 
Department of Education – Schools Division Office 
Capitol Compound, Maribulan, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
Mobile phone number: 09285059602  

Encl.: Regional Advisory No. 028, s. 2025 
Ref.: As stated 
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